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On Monday 26th October 2020 at 09.45 hrs., in front of the Parliament Building, Mr. Somboon 
Uthaiviankul, Secretary to the Speaker of the House of Representatives and Mr. Tankhun Jitt-
itsara, member of a political working group to the Speaker of the House of Representatives 
received the letter from Mr. Suwit Thongprasert or Buddha Isara, his former Priest’s name, 
the representative of the People's Group to Protect the Monarchy, concerning the petition 
against the establishment of the Ad-hoc Committee for Reform of the Monarchy and opposition 
to the discussion of the monarchy in the parliament. The group would like to object the 
amendment of the constitution in respect of every section concerning the monarchy because 
the Monarchy is the center of mind of the Thai people for long periods of time in Thailand's 
history. Then, Mr. Somboon Uthaiviankul, will submit these issues to the President of the 
National Assembly. He also mentioned that, the Parliament will sort out the problems for the 
country, which on Monday 26th October 2020, the parliament will hold a general debate of the 
joint sitting, according to section 165 of the Constitution of the Kingdom of Thailand and the 
joint sitting consists of the cabinet, government parties, opposition parties and the senators to 
discuss and find the solutions for the problems and to reduce the severity of the current 
situation. 
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